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Comer, Timm <TComer@anglogoldashantina.com> Fri, Jun 21, 2013 at 12:49 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim,

Attached is drawing of temporary fresh water holding pond we would like to construct and utilize for filling water
trucks at CC&V for dust mitigation efforts, particularly as soon as we can because of the draught conditions in
the area.  The location is on the Squaw Gulch Overburden Storage Area within the current disturbance footprint. 
The liner and area would be reclaimed as part of the approved plan for the SGOSA.  You can see where the water
line will come from the line installed as part of the Mill water line.

Thanks,

Timm

 

 

Timm C. Comer 
Manager, Environmental Resources

AngloGold Ashanti (Colorado) Corp.

 

Tel:        (719) 689-4055

Cell:       (719) 650-2615 
Fax:       (719) 689-3254 
E-mail:   tcomer@AngloGoldAshantiNA.com

 

Confidentiality Warning 

_______________________________________

 

This e-mail message contains confidential information w hich is 

intended for the use of the person to w hom it is addressed.  If  you 

received it in error, please notify the sender and delete the 

material from any computer.  Any disclosure, re-transmission, 

dissemination or any other use of this information is strictly 

prohibited. 

_______________________________________
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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Wed, Jun 26, 2013 at 3:32 PM
To: "Comer, Timm" <TComer@anglogoldashantina.com>

Timm,

The DRMS understands that this proposed pond is intended to be a temporary facility to support construction
activities (e.g., dust control) related to the Squaw Gulch Valley Leach Facility (SGVLF).  Furthermore, it is
understood that the pond will be decommissioned upon the completion of SGVLF construction anticipated to be
in 2016.

Should plans change, please notify the DRMS within 30 days of a change to the life of the pond or its intended
use.

Thank you.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO  80203

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169

NEW cell: 303-328-5229

fax: 303-832-8106

tim.cazier@state.co.us

[Quoted text hidden]
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